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demonstration of the school’s virtual reality lab.  Minister Fleming was thoroughly 
impressed and thanked the students and staff for their hospitality. 
 
Project Fun Day:  DigiPen Arrives at École Cariboo Hill Secondary 
On Saturday, June 23rd Burnaby Schools and Ècole Cariboo Hill, in partnership with the 
DigiPen Institute of Technology, presented Grade 6 and 7 students across the district the 


